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Farrah’s passion and purpose is to be an ambassador in the
commercial real estate industry – one that advocates for progress,
champions change and challenges the status quo.
Farrah is the Founder of Futura Funds, an investment platform for
women to be ambassadors for innovation in commercial real estate.
More specifically, Futura Funds has formed an exclusive network of
highly motivated women that are looking to propel their careers by
championing innovation into their organizations and network. Futura
Funds achieves this by curating a pipeline of commercial real estate
technology companies that are then integrated into the industry by
its ambassador network.
Farrah leverages over 15 years of finance, accounting and advisory
experience where she has helped business owners in the real
estate industry make strategic financial decisions to reach their
company goals. She has worked for both a large property owner,
manager and developer as well as a private equity fund – entities
that were both invested in commercial real estate and development
assets in Canada and across the world. This experience allows her
to understand and support the financial strategies for established,
institutional, large-scale business environments as well as the
needs of small, mid-sized and start-up businesses.
Farrah is active in the commercial real estate industry where she
currently serves as the President-Elect for Toronto CREW and
Treasurer for NAIOP Greater Toronto. Farrah is also very
passionate and committed to supporting Diversity & Inclusion
initiatives as an advocate in her current & previous companies,
speaker on this topic at several industry events & conferences and
in her capacity as a member of REALPAC's Diversity & Inclusion
Committee.
Farrah has a Degree in Commerce from McMaster University, a
Master of Business Administration (MBA) from Wilfrid Laurier
University and also holds a Charted Professional Accountant
designation (CA, CPA).

